
BOROUGH OF FANWOOD 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

The Borough of Fanwood is soliciting proposals through a fair and open process in accordance 

with N.J.S.A. 19:44A-20. 4 et seq. 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Borough of Fanwood is conducting a competitive process for 

Engineering Services. 

 

Sealed RFQ responses will be received by the Borough Clerk on Thursday, July 29, 2024 at 12 

noon at Fanwood Borough Hall, 75 N. Martine Avenue, Fanwood, NJ 07023, at which time and 

place responses will be opened for the Provision Engineering Services. Specifications and 

instructions may be obtained via https://fanwoodnj.org/government/bidsrfprfq/, by completing 

the “request document” fields. 

 

All Addenda will be issued on the website.  Therefore, all interested respondents should check 

the website from now through the July 29, 2024  opening.  It is the sole responsibility of the 

respondent to be knowledgeable of all addenda related to this procurement. 

 

Respondents shall comply with the requirements of P.L. 1975 C 127 (N.J.A.C 17:27 et seq.)  A 

copy of your NJ BRC is required with your proposal 

 

 

Pat Hoynes 

Purchasing Agent 

https://fanwoodnj.org/government/bidsrfprfq/

